
 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 
FOR DRAINAGE STUDY – VARIOUS LOCATIONS 

TOWN OF CROMWELL, CONNECTICUT 
 
 

The Town of Cromwell is seeking written responses to a Request for Qualifications 
& Proposals (RFQ/RFP) from qualified engineering firms to assist the Town of 
Cromwell to review specific drainage issues in the Town of Cromwell and to 
develop options, and potential recommendations to improve and prevent flooding 
events as well as cost estimates. 
 
All Qualifications/Proposals must be on the Proposal forms obtained from the 
Town of Cromwell. You must provide 5 copies of your qualifications and 5 copies 
of your proposal which must be in separate sealed envelopes bearing the name 
and address of the respondent and the words “RFP/RFQ for Drainage Study – 
Various Locations”, Department of Public Works, Town Hall, 41 West Street 
Cromwell CT 06416 by 2:00 PM on Friday, December 2, 2022.  This RFQ/RFP is 
available at the Office of Public Works or by accessing the Town's website.    The 
envelopes must be received by the Town of Cromwell by the date and time set 
forth above.  No emailed submissions or late Proposals/Qualifications will be 
accepted. 
 
All proposers are responsible for checking the Town of Cromwell website for any 

addendums that may arise during the time of this solicitation. 

 


